

## CITY OF SOUTHFIELD

26000 EVERGREEN ROAD • P.O. BOX 2055 • SOUTHFIELD, MICHIGAN 48037-2055





Executive Director Imad Hamad American Human Rights Council 13530 Michigan Ave #332 Dearborn, MI 48126

December 4, 2014

American Human Rights Council Meet and Greet Reception

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the citizens of the City of Southfield, I am pleased to welcome those that are attending the American Human Rights Council Meet and Greet Reception taking place at the Byblos Banquet Hall in Dearborn, MI.

One of the City of Southfield's greatest strengths is the diversity of its population. Organizations like the American Human Rights Council are crucial to understanding and recognizing the needs of diverse communities. As we move forward as a society, groups like the AHRC will become essential in fighting for human rights at home and abroad.

On the occasion of this celebration, please accept my appreciation and best wishes for a successful event. I would like to thank the American Human Rights Council for their work in Southeast Michigan.

Sincerely,

Brenda L. Lawrence

Mayor